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The MAC is just a few days away from opening the doors to our brand new Health & Fitness Facility. We will host 
a ribbon cutting provided by the Meade County Chamber of Commerce at 12:00 noon on Thursday, November 5th 
along with a Member Open House that same evening from 5:00-7:00 p.m.  The Center will officially open for busi-
ness on November 6th and we are currently taking registration for new members and for current-member up-
grades.  We owe a huge debt of gratitude to all of the individuals and area businesses that donated time and 
treasure to help get us to this point.  By next spring we will have upgraded or retro-fit nearly every amenity on 
the property which has been a monumental task.   The new facility has turned out excellent, and I encourage all 
of our members to come take a tour during the open house. 
 

Thank you, 
Aaron Greenwell 

 
New Membership Options 
I have posted the new membership options again this month for everyone’s convenience.  You will notice that 
current memberships are recognized, but now have a new name associated with the membership type.  See be-
low for the New Membership types.  (Fitness facility is outfitted with over 40 pieces of state of the art cardio 
equipment, strength training machines, free weights, and 2 multipurpose studios to be utilized for fitness pro-
gramming.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Membership Updates 
In an effort to maximize efficiency and keep administrative costs down, we will be updating our billing methods 
for members.  All New Memberships will be billed via automated bankdraft  or debit/credit card payments.  By 
February 1st we hope to have converted all current memberships to automated payments as well.  With the 
addition of so many new membership units and membership types it will become extremely difficult to offer 
standard invoice as an option moving forward. 
 
Board Elections 
One Nomination was received for our new Founders Club board representative.    Once approved, the nominee 
will begin serving a term of two years beginning with their induction at the January 2016 board/committee 
meeting.  The current Nominee is Mr. Eric Vanover.   
 
December 2015 - At the regularly scheduled December meeting the MAC Board of Directors shall approve the 
nominee. 
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January 2016 - The newly elected MAC Board Member will formally take his seat on the Board of Directors at the 
regularly scheduled January meeting. 
 
River Trace Golf 
The golf course is still in fantastic shape, and the greens are as quick as they have been all year.  Our staff has 
worked hard to keep the leaves off the course, and the Bermuda fairways have experienced a solid growth year 
leaving them very healthy as we head into the winter months. 
 
River Trace Fall Classic:   
The Fall Classic was well attended with 21 teams taking part in the 2 person event.  The course was on full display 
with a beautiful weekend and a lot of guests from Harrison and Hardin Counties participating. 
 
Flight Winners are listed below: 
“A” Flight – Konnor Kimmel & Austin Mollen 
“B” Flight – Billy Hayden & Tim Bryant 
“C” Flight – Mike Greenwell & Marty Greenwell 
 
Thanks to Our River Trace Facilities and Administrative Staff for hosting such a nice event. 
 
General Reminders:  
The River Trace Golf Shop has moved and is now housed in the new MAC facility.  There will be a golf shop 
attendant from 8:00 am – 7:00 p.m. daily weather permitting.  
 
MAC Fitness Series: The 4th Annual MAC Fitness Series will conclude with the Jingle Bell Trot, which will feature a 
2.5 mile run/walk.  NEW to this year’s event is a chance to win the Jingle Bell Trot Gift Box which will include nu-
merous gifts and certificates from area businesses. 
 
MAC Programs: 
The Fall 2 Registration Period has been extremely successful, and some programs including the Kindergarten – 2nd 
Grade Basketball Program have already reached capacity. Winter programs will bring some exciting new offerings 
in January.  We are currently in the process of lining out adult and youth programs that will take place at the new 
Health & Fitness Facility at the MAC after the first of the year.   Anticipated new programs will include various 
yoga classes, martial arts, guitar, visual arts, and other adult fitness classes.  Program Guides for the winter ses-
sion will be distributed to members with the January newsletter and then to the general public after Winter 
Break.   
 
REC League @ Flaherty Schools:  After two independent surveys were conducted, it is fairly evident that there is 
indeed interest in an afterschool program (REC League) at the Flaherty Campus.  Staff is being formed and specific 
registration periods will open up in the next few days.  More information will be available as we navigate the pro-
cess. 

Meade Activity Center’s Board of Directors  

John Beavin, Chairman  John Hamilton, At-Large  Jason Sutton, Public Relations 

Randall Bradley, Finance  Meg King, Health & Fitness  Scott Wilson, Technology 

Kim DeVries, Philanthropic Adv.  Andy Miller, Fundraising   

Jason Dupin, Fundraising  Tom Moore, At-Large   

Thank You for your support of the MAC! 

Meade Activity Center●493 Lawrence Street●Brandenburg, KY 40108 
270-422-2227●info@meadeactivitycenter.org●www.meadeactivitycenter.org 

 


